
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel
Sent: 12/23/2011 9:16:37 AM
To: 'Murtishaw, Scott' (scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Bcc:
Subject: RE: residential rate design

Hi Scott
Sid Dietz is the Regulatory Rep on CPP. As you can see above, I am .ccing him. Have a great holday 

season.

From: Murtishaw, Scott [mailto:scott.murtishaw@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 22, 2011 2:39 PM 
To: Hughes, John (Reg Rel)
Subject: residential rate design

Hi John,

I'd like to set up a meeting during the first half of January to discuss PG&E's view of peak-time rebate vs 
CPP for residential customers - the sooner the better. Can you work with Cody to set up a time that 
works for me and Paul Phillips?

Thanks

Scott Murtishaw
Energy Advisor
Office of President Peevey
California Public Utilities Commission
415-703-5863
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